Dear Valued Educator,
Thank you for visiting Fort Fisher State Historic Site with your class!

Our goal is to provide valuable and memorable educational opportunities for students
(and adults!) visiting our site. We hope everyone who visits Fort Fisher learns

something while having fun.

To that end, would you please consider taking a brief post-visit survey to help us

improve? Your opinion is invaluable to ensure we are meeting the needs of our

educators and students.
Respectfully,
Kaithn QConnor

Kaitlin O’Connor
Interpreter Il - Education and Outreach Coordinator
Fort Fisher State Historic Site


https://forms.gle/1vzSMq8AxUcFsDg9A

